
 
 

                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                  Zion Baptist Church Order of Service 

 

Announcements                                           Mrs. Lisa Cooper  

Call to Worship                                                        Rev. Elaine Stubblefield  

Opening Song of Praise and Worship              “Gotta Say Thank You” 

Scripture         Matthew 6:16-18                     Minister Michael Stallworth 

Invocation                                                

Worship Selections                                                                       Mass Choir  

Hymn of Preparation        

Proclamation of the Word                                    Z. M. D. McGregor, Pastor 

Invitation To Christ                “We Offer Christ To You” 

Right Hand of Fellowship 

Service of Holy Communion                  

Observance of the Lord’s Supper 

Worship thru Giving 

Closing Song                    

Benediction 

  

       

    

 

        

  

  

 

Dear Visitor,  
We are so glad you are here! It is with PLEAS-
URE that we welcome all who have come to 
worship with us on this Sunday. Let us lift up 
our hearts joyfully to the Lord &                    
rededicate our lives to serving our Creator.  

 So that we may stay in touch with you, please fill out a Visitor Card.  You can 
get one from an usher or text the word “VISITOR” to 513-715-8115 and com-
plete the digital card on your phone. Our Ministers, Officers and Members 
invite you to come again.   
  

           God Loves You and SO DO WE! 
  
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

THURSDAY  AFTERNOON  BIBLE STUDY 3:00pm 

We are preparing for the Christmas season and we will study 
“Angels”,   I want you to purchase two books if you can.  The first 
book is a memoir : “Angel in the Rubble: The miraculous Rescue of 
9/11’s last survivor Genelle Guzman-McMillan.”  She believes that an 
Angel of the Lord saved her.  It is a great testimony.  The second book 
is All Angels in the Bible-A Comprehensive Guide to Angelic  Pres-
ence Across Every Book of the Bible by J. Pitterson.   Bring your bible 
with you.  Our classes will start November 14, 2024,  Zoom platform. 
3:00 p.m.   If you are considering attending let me know and I will send 
you the Zoom Invitation, which will not change for the current Zoom 
address.    
 Pray for the success of this class.    Minister CHERYL D. GRANT 
  
  

ZION CHRISTIAN  LEADERSHIP TRAINING SCHOOL 

 The Zion Christian Leadership Training School will resume its winter quarter 
on February 19, 2025 at 5:30 PM on Zoom. 
Please join us as we study "The Triune God", by Clarence H. Benson, 
Litt.D.  For further information on how to join us, please see me, 
Corla Tillery, or contact the church office and leave a message so that we may 
contact you. 
  
Thank you,  
Corla Tillery, Registrar 
  
  



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
   
 
 

There’s Power In Prayer       
You Are Invited To Attend 

Bible Study and Prayer 
Every Wednesday 

11:00AM and 11:30AM 
with 

Minister Cheryl D. Grant 
 Telephone # 5089245824 

  

 Bible Study and Prayer 
Rev. Elaine V. Stubblefield 
Every Wednesday 6:30 PM 

Facebook.com/
zioncincinnati 

 
6AM Sunday  

Morning Prayer Line 
with Rev. Elaine V.                      

Stubblefield 
Telephone # 605 475 3250 

Access Code 647753 

 
 
 
 
 

  

  
  
  
You are invited and encour-
aged to attend Sunday School 
every Sunday at 9:15 a.m. 
where we study the Word of 
God, share and spread His 
Love and will share our Love 
with YOU. 
  
If 9:15a.m. is too early for    
Sunday School, join Minister      
Cheryl Grant on Zoom Video or 
Zoom Telephone at 6:00p.m. for 
the RAYA (Rest As You Are) 
New Vision  Sunday School 
Class 
Zoom Meeting ID: 86937698548 

Sunday School  
Superintendent  

Deacon Cheryl Waters 
     

   

 

       

    

 

         

 

  

 

 

 
 

           March Birthdays 
  

  

MR. ROBERT ACKLIN 
MRS. VIRGINIA ACKLIN 

MR. FRED BLACK 

MRS. RUTH BLACK 

MRS. JIMMIE DABBS 

MR. DAVID DANIELS son of Juanita Daniels 

MR. OTIS ELAM 

MR. CLARENCE FRAZIER 

MR. LYMON GAINES 

MR. GARRY GALLAHER  

MR. AND MRS. LEONARD             

     (RUBY) GRAY 

MRS. NAOMI HALL 
MRS. BERTHA JONES 
 MR. RICHARD JONES   

MR. MICHAEL KELLY brother of                   

Coley Washington 

REV. HOWARD MCBRIDE  

MR. JAMES  BAIN son of Rita                      

Merrick 

MRS. LUCY MOORE MERRITTS  

MRS. GLONDORA MOORE  

MRS. ROSETTA PINDER 

MRS. KAY  BLAKELY-POTTER 

MS. HEIDI  TAYLOR 

MRS. ROSE THOMAS   

MR. GARY WALLACE  

MRS. EDWINNA WILLIAMS 
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                      LENTEN LINE OF HOPE 
   “Strength for Today and Bright Hope for Tomorrow” 
The Sunday School believes that the Season of Lent directs us to the 
Foundation and Center of our Faith: Salvation for every person who 
believes we can receive forgiveness for our sins and eternal life 
through the Death and Resurrection of our Lord, Jesus Christ. To 
begin the Season, to unite the Believers on one accord, and to stimu-
late our Prayer Life, we offer the Lenten Line of Hope. 
Each night beginning on Ash Wednesday, March 5, 2025, at 8 pm, a 
staff member will offer a 10-15 minute Devotion and Prayer. This 
will continue each night, excluding Sundays, through Wednesday 
March 19, 2025. Listeners may access the call through Free-
conferencing at (1)508- 924 5824. No passcode is required.  
Tell family, friends, acquaintances. Be uplifted. Be encouraged. Be 
prepared. Contact any Sunday School Staff member with questions. 

Deacon Cheryl Waters, Sunday School Superintendent 

Don’t forget to pick up your First Sunday Meal in the Fellowship 
Hall after service today 

ANNOUNCEMENTS AND UPCOMING EVENTS 

 On behalf of the Mt. Zion Church family and the Asheville community, this acknowledges with 
sincere and grateful appreciation for both your generous financial contribution of $200.00 and 
supplies on February 4, 2025 for hurricane disaster relief for the Mt. Zion and larger Asheville 
community.   A special thanks to Dr. Dillard and his son for the sacrifice of their time in taking 
the long journey from Cincinnati to Asheville, NC. to personally deliver the contribution and sup-
plies. It was a special honor to meet, greet and dialogue with the both of them. 
         
Please know that we remain sincerely and continuously grateful for your kind generosity and com-
passion to our community. If Mt. Zion, the Asheville community or I can ever be of assistance to 
you, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
“For God is not unjust to forget your work and labor of love which you have shown toward His 
name, in that you have ministered to the saints, and do minister” (Hebrews 6:10, NKJV). 
 
 
Gratefully, 
Rev. Dr. John H. Grant, Pastor & President 
Mt. Zion Missionary Baptist Church of Asheville, Inc.  

Thank You to Dr. Dillard & Son & the Zion Baptist  

 

The Pastor, Officers and Members express our  condolences to 
Mrs. Carol Cantrell and family in the passing of Zion’s former 
pastor of  25 years,              

 Rev. James H. Cantrell 
 

Visitation Saturday, March 8th; 10-11am; Alpha service, 11am; 
Visitation will resume after Alpha service until 12noon when the 
funeral service will begin.    
It will be streamlined on zioncincinnati.org 

 
 

“Earth has no sorrow that                
   Heaven cannot heal.” 

                                           

To the Zion Baptist Church Family:  We want to Thank each and every one of you for 
prayers,  your food and monetary donations, helping out in the kitchen or whatever you 
did to make the Heritage Day/Soul Food Dinner a complete success.    We could not 
have done it without you.  
 
Prayerfully,  
Yvonne Crear  
Monica Washington  


